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Mark distinguishes the origin of this danger — Marxism — as the
evil, idealistic philosophy "liable for the subjugation,
impoverishment, torment, and demise of untold millions." But he
goes further and conveniently labels the specific brand of this
threat as "American Marxism": "the application and adaption of
center Marxist lessons to American culture and culture." 

What makes the traditionalists especially perilous is their
modern methods of misshaping language, camouflaging their actual
expectation with beguiling doublespeak to incapacitate nationalists
and work with their plan to generally change this country into
something unrecognizable to its authors and entirely unsuitable to
all who value and worship the sublime American trial in
self-administration. They've called themselves "reformists,"
"social activists," and other harmless-sounding titles since they
know that Americans still reject Marxism by the grace of God. All
the more as of late, they work under such associations as Black
Lives Matter, shrouding their enmity of industrialist plans in a
veneer of racial, ecological, or sexual equity. They have foisted
their once-scorned idea of basic race hypothesis into the cutting
edge of our lives, constraining this perilous way of thinking into
standard cultural acknowledgment. 

  



Race turmoil isn't their lone weapon. They've accomplished
significant headway of their plan through disruptive class
fighting, which energizes their ruinous arrangements of profane
shortage spending, exorbitant tax assessment, and runaway
administrative and regulatory guideline. 

  



Their bold work of character governmental issues is only one of
numerous bolts in their quiver. They extend their munitions
stockpile to guarantee that specific difficulties won't
conclusively ruin their plan. To support their bases, they elevate
extra-constitutional plans to squash their resistance through
apparently lawful means, for example, changing the democratic
principles to fix the battleground for their up-and-comers. For the
sake of saving our vote-based cycles, they distort them —
disappointing individuals while professing to secure their
democratic rights. 

We saw this on the front pages recently when President Joe Biden
ludicrously contended that such political race uprightness measures
as citizen ID were the best danger to the American vote-based
system since the Civil War. He likewise scored a twofer, as he
summoned race — repeating his party’s position that these laws are
another type of terrible Jim Crow enactment. Anybody with half a
brain perceives that taking out the necessity of demonstrating
one's way of life as a condition to casting a ballot obliterates
instead of shields the respectability of the political decision
measure. Anybody with an atom of wisdom comprehends that to compare
citizen ID laws to suppression of the Black vote is the most
exceedingly terrible sort of belittling affront to Black electors,
who these revolutionaries infer aren't equipped for outfitting
evidence of their own character. 

Levin cleverly noticed that while the traditionalists were
previously exceptionally wary in hiding their objectives, they are
turning out to be more certain with their new victories and in this
way more frank and bald-faced about what their identity is. They've
likewise fostered another considerable weapon to force their
thoughts, which is to scare, quiet, and drop the individuals who
set out to go against them or who even nonchalantly disregard their
draconian guidelines for adequate discourse and conduct. 

The stakes couldn't be higher. Though the American Revolution
was established on freedom and delegate government and prompted the
freest and most remarkable country ever, the counterrevolution
means to annihilate our type of government, our loved freedoms, our
general public, and our lifestyle. 

Levin calmly sees that to crush the danger we face, "thrive
together, enthusiastic front of beforehand compliant ... groups and
powers" that trust America is deserving of safeguarding should
arise. Individuals of kindness should awaken to the gravity of the
dangers we confront and perceive "the criticalness existing apart
from everything else" and ascend to reclaim this country. 

Levin's most huge goals, nonetheless, come in the book's last
section. Named, "We Choose Liberty," Levin urges Americans to get
off the sidelines and get dynamic in the protection of freedom,
while likewise laying out approaches to battle the current culture
war. 

  



"People ask me on the radio what 'we are going to do about
reclaiming our country," he writes. "What is intimated over and
over is – what is another person going to do to preserve America?"
That outlook is just unsuitable. In case we are to mobilize to the
protection of our own freedom and unalienable rights, then, at that
point, every one of us, in our own jobs and ways, should turn out
to be by and by and straightforwardly included as resident
activists, in our own destiny and the destiny of our country."
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